
NOTE REGARDING CARRIAGE AGREEMENT AND SERVICE AGREEMENT 

WITH  CHARTER COMMUNICATION 

 

The two files, “Carriage Agreement” and  “Service Agreement”  have been added to clarify that 

there has been in effect a retransmission consent agreement in place since 2010 that covered a 

five year period.  An extension or new agreement is currently being negotiated between Blue 

Mountain Broadcasting Association and Charter/Spectrum Communications for continued cable 

coverage of Blue Mountain Broadcasting Association programming. 
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